
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Dodgeball  

Wednesday  Singing 
Dance 

Thursday Singing Mathletics – cancelled 
due to parents’ evening 

Friday   

Friday 27th January 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 30th January 
Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 
Selected Y3/4 chn at dodgeball tournament at HHS 
Assertive mentoring meetings – Holt Road – 3.30-6pm 
 
Tuesday 31st January 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Parent forum – 2-3pm at Holt Road 
Assertive mentoring meetings – Mill Lane – 3.30-6pm 
Parent forum – 5-6pm at Mill Lane 
 
Wednesday 1st February 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Assertive mentoring meetings – Holt Road – 3.30-6pm 
 
Thursday 2nd February 
Y5 cycle training on the road  
Assertive mentoring meetings – Mill Lane– 3.30-6pm 
 
Friday 3rd February 
Y5 cycle training on the road  
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Year 6 visit to Whitwell Hall 
 
 

House Points 
1st – Sandringham - 406 

2nd – Holkham - 365 
3rd – Blickling - 364 
4th – Felbrigg - 357 

 
Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 5P with  
100% attendance this week. 

 
This week’s certificate winners are:  

Oakley Talbot, Jasmine Razzell, Louis Tooth-
Delaney, Jakob Fountain, Harvey Brown, 

Cameron Bish, Katelyn Bone, Harrison 
McKinney, Luke Owen, Keeley Bussey, Daniel 

Heather, Harry Farrand, Tudor Popescu, Jamie 
Sutton, Ceylon Banfield, Hannah Lindsay, 

Callum Harper, Emily Moulton, Sam Starling, 
Kyle Knights and Dulcie Goff.  

 
 

Just a note….. 
 

Year 5 cycle training – adult helpers needed 

Some of our year 5 children will be completing their Level 2 cycle training 
on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd February. Part of this course involves 

them cycling on the road – they will use Mill Lane and part of Angela 
Road. In order to help the instructor carry out the course she requires two 
adult helpers to ensure the children are kept safe when cycling on the 
road. We still need one adult for the Thursday afternoon and two for 
all day on the Friday. This is such an important skill for the children to 

learn, particularly as they become more independent and start cycling to 
school on their own. Without adult volunteers it is very difficult for us to run 
this invaluable course. If you think you might be able to help us next week 
please see Mrs Clarke in our Mill Lane office.  
Thank you 
 
Assertive Mentoring sessions 

Hopefully you have received our assertive mentoring letter that was sent 
home a couple of weeks ago asking you to make an appointment to see 
your child’s teachers to discuss their progress and achievements so far 
this year. As you will see from the diary dates’ box these appointments are 
taking place next week. If you have not received your allotted time or are 
not able to make the dates given please contact your child’s teacher as 
soon as possible. We really do value these meetings as it gives us a 
chance to tell you how well your child is doing at school and for us to give 
you information about the targets your child is currently working towards. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Parent Forum 
This half term’s parent forum is taking place on Tuesday 31st January 2-
3pm at Holt Road and 5-6pm at Mill Lane (please note change of 
venue). This time we will be discussing the upcoming Easter Fayre as well 

as asking for your views on a questionnaire we hope to give out to parents 
later this term. We will also be discussing and gathering your views on 
some of our school policies. We hope to see you at either time slot! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PTA News 
February: We will be holding our first film club after school at Mill Lane on Thursday 
23rd February. Tickets will be £2.50 which includes entry, popcorn, drink and a raffle 

ticket to be in with a chance to win the DVD.  
Film choice will be selected soon: watch this space! 

 
March: Our annual Easter Fayre will be taking place at Mill Lane on Friday 24th 

March. More info to follow after our parent forum/next PTA meeting, however we 
are already looking for Easter Egg donations for our egg tombola. If you are able to 

provide us with any donations please hand them in to the office when you can. 
 

May: We are excited to announce a new event on our PTA calendar for this year: an 
80’s ladies’ night taking place on Saturday 13th May at Horsford Village Hall. More 

information will follow shortly, but for now put the date in your diary! 
 

July: Plans are already underway for our Summer Fayre on Saturday 1st July. If you 
are interested in having a stall to sell your own products at our event please contact 

our chair Sue Smith. 
 

If you are able to offer help to the PTA please contact our chair Sue Smith via email 
at horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com or the office at office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
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